
County of Santa Cruz 0049 

Sheriff-Coroner 

701 Ocean Street, Suite 340, Santa Cruz, CA 95060 
(831) 454-2985 FAX: (831) 454-2353 

Mark Tracy 
Sheriff-Coroner 

February 15,2002 AGENDA: February 26,2002 

Board of Supervisors 
County of Santa Cruz 
701 Ocean Street 
Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

RE: Deferral request regarding the Sheriffs Office Special Vehicles and Evidence Storage 

Members of the Board: 

On December 11, 2001, your Board directed the County Administrative Office to work with the 
Sheriffs Office on options related to consolidating the storage of special vehicles and 
evidence, and to return with a recommendation on February 26, 2002. The recommendation 
proposed by those meetings was to locate a mid-county site that provided a secure location 
and enough storage space to meet the needs of the Sheriffs Office. Although we are making 
good progress with lease negotiations for a proposed new site, we find it necessary to request 
that you defer consideration of the final lease agreement until March 5, 2002. 

It is therefore recommended that your Board defer the report on recommendations regarding 
the Sheriffs Office Special Vehicles and Evidence Storage to March 5, 2002. 

Sincerely, - 
Mark S.  Tracy 
Sheriff-Coroner 

RECOMMENDED: 
n 

Susan A. Mauriello 
County Administrative Officer 

cc: Sheriff-Coroner 


